NOTICE OF PROPOSED
POPLARHILL CDA
LEVY INCREASE

Due to the reassessmeant of property values, the County of Prince
Edward, Virginia, proposas to indease real property tax levies forthe
Poplar Hill CDA

1. Assessment Increase: Total assessad value of real property,
excluding additional assessment due to new construction or
improvermants to propearty in the Poplar Hill CDA, exceads |ast
vears total assessed valus by 5.48%.

2. Lowerad Rate Mecessary to Offset Increased Assessment: The
CDA tax rate which would levy the same amount of real estate
tax last year, when multiplied by the new total assassed valus
of real estata with the exclusions mentioned above, would ba
50.95 per 5100 of assessad value. This rate will be known as
the “lowerad tax rate”

3. Effective Rate Increase: The County of Prince Edward proposas
to adopt a rate of 51.00 per $100 of assessad values for the
Poplar Hill CDA. The diffarence between the lowered tax rate
and the proposad rate would be $0.05 per $100, or 5000 This
differance will b known as the “effective tax rate increasa”

Individual property taxes may, howewver, increase ata
percantage greater or less than the above percentage.

4. Proposed Total Budget Increase: Based on the proposed CDA
tax rate and changes in other revenuas, the total budget of the
Poplar Hill CDA will excead lastyear's by 5.00%.

A public hearing on the increase will be held on Tussday, April 20,
20271 at 700 PM in the Board of Supervisors Room, Third Floor of
the Prince Edward County Court Houss, Farmwville, Virginia. Due
to the COVID-19 Emergency, the Prince Edward County Board of
Supervisors is operating pursuant to and in compliance with its
"EMERGEMCY CONTINUITY OF OPERATIONS ORDIMANCE" Whila
phiysical (in-person) access to thess public mestingsis not pemmitted,
the public may participate in these meatings by calling: 1-244-800-
FTTY, Accass Code: 200312 (If busy, please call again.)

it is the Countys imtention to comply with the requirements of
the Americans with Disabilities Act. Should you need special
accommodations, please contact Douglas P Stanley, County
Administrator at 424-202-8837 prior to 4:00 pan. on April 16, 2021,

BY ORDER OF THE EOARD OF SUPERVISORS
PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY, VIRGINIA




